March 11, 2021

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight

Thank you for your wonderful program! | had the privilege of being a guardian for
my uncle, Allen Krueger, on September 8, 2014.

Please accept this donation of S50 in memory of him. He passed away on March
9, 2021.

If you could, please acknowledge the donation to his family at:
Karen Schultz
1116 Blaine Ave.
Racine, W1 53405

Thank you for everything you do for our veterans!

Sincerely,

Carolyn’Laskowski
E11245 County Road V
Osseo, WI 54758



